
The Easter Cake Sale  

Thursday 29th March 
As it’s Easter we thought some lovely cakes and treats would get 

us ready for the end of term! We would therefore like to invite the 

children to donate cakes for our ever popular cake sale. Whether 

they are home baked or shop bought please bring them to 

school on the Thursday morning for your children to hand in to 

their teacher. 

For those who are new to the school or have never been to one 

of our cake sales before, we will be selling 4 cakes for £1.00. The 

sale will start at 3pm and will be held in the playground. 

If you wish for your containers to be returned, please label them 

CLEARLY with your child’s name, year and class teacher. 

Thank you for your continued support. 
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